
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 
Circular No. BPS/24-25/74     APPLICABLE FOR CLASSES PREP TO XII    Date: 18.01.2025 

 

SUBMISSION OF SANKALP PATRA FOR UPCOMING ELECTION 

 

Dear Parent, 

With reference to DoE Circular No. F.No.:-DE.1(3)/305/E-I/Election 2024/211-15 dated 17.01.2025,     

we are pleased to inform you about a unique initiative called the ‘SANKALP PATRA’, for ensuing 

Delhi Legislative Assembly Election-2025 in Delhi. 

The ‘Sankalp Patra’ is a pledge letter through which parents and families of school children commit to 

cast their valuable vote in the upcoming Legislative Assembly Election 2025 in Delhi. By doing so, they 

set a positive example for their children and the community, emphasizing the importance of exercising 

their right to vote. 

The ‘Sankalp Patra’ is attached to this message. We kindly request you to review, sign and ensure its 

submission to your child’s Class Teacher at the earliest. 

Your participation in this initiative is highly appreciated, as it underscores the significance of active civic 

engagement. 

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


